Dear Lawmakers- Please Strongly SUPPORT SB2244! God entrusted children to their parents care. These children are the parent's responsibility to nature and care for, and raise. The federally funded schools cross the line when they think these children are theirs and that they can teach and do whatever they want behind closed classroom doors! That includes indoctrination of children as young as kindergarten. These schools are funded by the parent's hard earned tax dollars, and the children belong to the parents!! Sad, that we even need a bill for parental rights but this is the sad condition of our school system. Trump signed a bill to get rid of the department of education and hopefully that will help. Please SUPPORT SB2244 all the way!